
Honorable Diane Capehart 
Chair, Committee on Rules 
35th Legislature of the Virgin Islands 
3022 Estate Golden Rock-Christiansted 
St. Croix, VI. 00802 
 
 
To Whom It Concerns, 
 
This letter of endorsement is for Kasima Knight-Hodge, requesting she be considered as a 
candidate for the Virgin Islands Real Estate Commission.  
 
As sitting President of the St. Thomas Board of Realtors 2022-2024, I’ve had a close 
business relationship with Kasima over the past years. She’s been an outstanding leader 
within our own Association and would continue to be a valuable asset on the Commission. 
She’s proven to have a deep knowledge of our local real estate industry and keen to the 
workings of our island trends and practices and is an excellent candidate for consideration. 
 
 
Most Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Nicole Mynhier 
Associate Broker in Real Estate 
Current St. Thomas Board of Realtor President 2022-2024 


